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Thank you so much to all of the parents and carers who 
photographed their child taking part in some relaxing  
activities over half term! It was lovely to see what you have 
all been busy doing—here are a few to share with you!  

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you to the PTA who held a fun session of bingo at 
school on Wednesday evening. It was great fun, and raised 
£48.20 for the school. 



 

Across the school, children have been taking part in activities to deepen 
their awareness of black history this week.  

Year 2 learned about Mary  
Seacole, 
who went 
to help in 
the  
Crimean 
War with 
the British  
soldiers. 

Miss Jones and Miss  
Jewsbury’s class learned 
about Martin Luther King, 
and rewrote his famous 
speech 
to reflect 
society 
today. 

Year 6 have been learning 
about Olaudah Equiano, 
the Transatlantic  
triangular slave trade, and  
how slavery came to be.  



 

Miss Jewsbury’s class also made some beautiful tie-dye fabric, and painted a  
sunset scene of the African Savanna.  



 

On Thursday, we welcomed Zvido Zvevanhu Arts Ensemble from 
Zimbabwe into school to work with Year 3 and 4. We were  
introduced to Enok and his team through an incredible, energetic 
dance performance which got everybody moving to the beat. Even 
Miss Glenny and Mr Tracy showed off their fantastic dance moves! It was such a 
fantastic opportunity for the children to learn about rural life in Zimbabwe, and 
to learn some traditional dances.  



 



 



 

The group also performed some traditional music to the children in Year 1, 
explaining how people in Zimbabwe make their own instruments at home 
from everyday objects. What an inspirational day! 



  

Miss Ball’s class retold Anthony Browne’s story 
‘The Tunnel’ in their class assembly this week. It 
was amazing to see how the children could recall 
the story so well, which has helped them to write 
their own stories with similar themes in class. 
Well done Y3CB, you sang ‘You’ve Got a Friend’ 
beautifully! 



 

Autumn Term 2016 Diary Dates 
 

Diary dates do sometimes change due to unforeseen circumstances.  If any date chang-
es, we will always notify you via text or letter.  However, the following dates are correct 
at the point of going to press!! 



  

The language that we are celebrating this month is Bulgarian. 
As the only Bulgarian speaker in school, Veni in Year 5 taught 
the children some greetings and the numbers 1-5 during a  
special assembly. Veni and his mum told us all about Bulgarian 
food, the town they come from in Bulgaria and about some  
Bulgarian customs such as making Martenitsa, Thank you so 
much Veni and Mum for helping with our learning this week! 
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Dean with a lovely letter 
that he wrote to his  
sister. 

We are delighted to announce 
that it is now possible to buy a 
Polish version of our very own 
book ‘The Unique Unicorn’! 
Many thanks to Zuzia’s mum for 
helping with the translation - we 
hope that many of our children 
will enjoy reading it. 
You can purchase the book from 
Amazon for £7.49. 











 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s YR/1/2 Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 11th November 2016 

Have a fabulous weekend! 
Best wishes 

From Miss Glenny and Miss Challand 
(Associate Head Teachers) 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s Y3/4/5/6 Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 11th November 2016 


